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27th November 2020 

Dear Parents, 

As we head into a time of year filled with excitement and fun for many, as a school we also 

recognise that this year has been difficult for lots of families. We have therefore welcomed the 

opportunity to be involved with the collection of food hampers to support those families for whom 

this Christmas may be more of a struggle. 

In order that we can adhere with current guidelines surrounding Covid-19, whilst still supporting this 

worthy cause, donated items will be placed into a ‘quarantine box’ before being assembled into 

a hamper for donation to the collection point at St Mawes Bakery on Friday 10th December. We 

therefore ask that items are brought into school on or before Monday 6th December.  

Items requested are as follows: 

Tinned meat, potatoes, vegetables and fruit 

Cranberry sauce 

Gravy granules 

Stuffing 

Custard 

Christmas pudding 

Mince pies 

Box of chocolates 

Packet of biscuits 

Nibbles (peanuts or similar) 

Christmas cake/ chocolate log/ similar 

Soft drink (plastic bottle) 

It would be wonderful if families could help us to contribute to this worthwhile cause. You may 

choose to donate a completed box or just one item from the list. Any and all donations would be 

welcomed. 

Many thanks, 

 

Adele Connell 

Class 2 Teacher 
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